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Mr. Griffin Steinbaker, an undergraduate student, Department of Engineering, worked with CSE3 graduate 
student, CSE3 faculty and CSE3 faculty affiliate, Mr. Julian Brady, Dr. Praveen Malali and Dr. Faete Filho, 
respectively, on the design and development of a frugal energy-saving daylight sensor. He presented this 
work at the Duke Energy Summit, Duke University, Durham, NC. He won the best Undergraduate research 
poster award at Duke Energy Week. This work was possible due to the funding from the ECU 
Undergraduate Research and Creative Activity (URCA) Award. 


